
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR

TOWN OF MONONGAH, WV3302515
Our water system violated drinking water monitoring requirements within the past year. Even though these were
not emergencies, you, as our customers, have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct the
situation.

We are required to monitor your drinking water on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator
of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. during periods listed in the table below, we did not
monitor or test as required and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should I do?
There is nothing you need to do at this time.
The table below lists the monitoring we did not conduct, how often we are supposed to sample and when the
samples should have been taken.

Required Monitoring Required Monitoring Compliance Period
Frequency

SOC group monitoring
of specific analyte:
HEXACHLOROCYCLOPENTADIENE Yearly 01/01/2019 to 12/31/2019
Disinfectant By-Product (DPB) sampling.
Monitoring for Haloacetic Acids (HAA5)
and Trihalomethanes (TTHM) (Type 27) Quarterly 07/01/2019 to 09/30/2019
Failure to Correct Significant Deficiencies
Identified during Sanitary Survey When Due Due date was 01/03/2020

Due date was 10/16/2020
What happened? What is being done?
The first two items are due to a paperwork error and miscommunication between the labratory and the WV Office
of Environmental health Services. All sampling was done in the required time frame, correct location, and met all
stte drinking water standards. The third item listed above was due to the deficiencies not being corrected by the
state guideline date. All deficiencies have been corrected at this time under the project upgrade that was just
completed.

For more information, please contact Frank Vandetta at 304-363-8812 or 430 Bridge Street, Monongah, WV
26554.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You
can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by: Town of Monongah
State Water System ID# WV3302515
Date Distributed 04/06/2021
Times: April 8, 2020


